NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:  The Deary City Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00PM on October 12th, 2022, Deary City Hall, 401 Line St., Deary, Idaho 83823 for the purpose of hearing public comments regarding new and increased building permit valuations and fees in the City of Deary, and to explain the reasons for such action. Accommodations for individuals who qualify under the ADA are available upon request.  Notice is required 3 working days prior to the hearing to acquire accommodations. The full proposal is available at the address above, (208) 877-1582.  
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